TRINITY
SOUTH COAST

A TRINITY NETWORK CHURCH

Getting to church on
29th November

We have several road
closures on the 29th due to a triathlon. However, we can
still access the school. Follow these instructions:

Approach along Armstrong ‘
Road from Victor Harbor Road,

orleft.onto Armstrong'Road
from Crozier Road. There will
be a ‘Road Closed' sign - ignore
this'and drive slowly past!

Drive on the RIGHT
hand side of the road
along lane marked for
the Golf Club
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